
From: Anne Ham
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: "ELECTORAL AND OTHER LEGISLATION LEGISLATION AMENDMENT BILL 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:15:19 AM

To whom it may concern,
I am concerned that legislation is being proposed to enable voting without showing
identification.
 
PLEASE, I BEG OF YOU RETAIN THE CURRENT REQUIREMENT FOR VOTERS
TO PROVIDE PROOF OF IDENTITY BEFORE CASTING THEIR VOTE

THIS REQUIREMENT IS WIDELY ACCEPTED BY THE COMMUNITY, AND IS
NEEDED
TO ENSURE THE INTEGRITY OF THE ELECTORAL SYSTEM BY MINIMISING
THE
POSSIBILITY OF VOTER FRAUD.
 
I am concerned that people will be able to vote numerous times, thus destroying our 'one
vote, one value'

Anne Ham

Point Vernon
4655
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